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CALLING ALL 2012 LEAVERS! 

Friday 23rd June 2017 

 

We would like to invite you back to St Edward’s for an opportunity to chat with the current Lower 
Sixth about what you have been doing since you left School.  

You are part of the first few generations of OSE to have experienced this event as Lower Sixth 
pupils and we hope it helped you in the choices you made. We would be delighted if you felt you 
could give the current Lower Sixth the same positive experience.  

Drinks will be held in the Ogston Music School, opposite the North Wall on South Parade before 
a talk and Q&A session. This will be followed by an informal supper in the Dining Hall with the 
Lower Sixth Form pupils and post-supper gathering for OSE in the MCR, which will be a chance 
to see your former classmates and teachers. 

 

RSVP by 2nd June 2017 

ose@stedwardsoxford.org 

Tel:  01865 319438 

 

PLEASE HELP US STAY IN TOUCH 

 

There are a number of 2012 Leavers for whom we have no e-mail address or an incorrect address. It 
would be a great help if you could let all your former classmates know about the event via Facebook, 

Twitter or in person and ask them to update us with their contact details. 

 



 


